
 

Mad Science of Maine is kicking off our Summer Reading Program 
by presenting their “Superhero Science Show” on June 22nd at 6pm. 

Stop by the Children’s Room to register for our Summer Reading 
Program. In the Children’s Room, you can keep a log of titles you’ve 
read and we’ll provide small incentives to encourage you to your goal! 

At the end of our program, kids who read or listen to at least ten books 
may choose a gift book to keep! 

 

 

Summer Reading Program 
Auburn Public Library 

 
 

***Please collect your gift book between August 3rd and September 5th. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?feature=player_embedded&v=xXO33yb64fE

